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Commander’s Corner:
It’s 2020! We wish everyone a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year, especially
our country’s veterans and active duty troops.

VFW Post 10066 sends two or three care packages each month to the Army’s Alpha
Battery 4-3 Air Defense Artillery Regiment in the United Arab Emirates, where PFC
Tracy Farrow is stationed. He is the grandson of Post member Donald Farrow and
nephew of Auxiliary member Damond Farrow. The Auxiliary pays for shipping. This
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month, the Post will be sending Girl Scout Cookies to the troops. Ron Ansara

Everyone may order cookies from our Post’s sponsored Girl Scout Troop 31005. The
cookie order form will be located on the bulletin board in the canteen. Girl Scouts will
deliver the cookies to the VFW on Saturday, Jan. 18.

The Post celebrated Christmas with a special luncheon for veterans, entertainment
provided by the student choir from Jensen Beach Elementary School. Santa (Dan Trainor)
showed up at the Post Christmas Party, where awards were presented to the Post’s Teacher of the
Year and student Voice of Democracy and Patriot’s Pen winners. Congratulations! Thank you to all
who donated toys for the Post’s “Toys for Tot’s” drive this year.

January promises to be a busy month with five Friday night dinners and live bands entertaining,
Karaoke on Tuesdays and Saturdays, Open Mic Night on Wednesdays, Show Me the Money on
Thursdays and Bingo on Fridays and Saturdays.

The Freedom Caf¢ is serving Breakfasts on Sundays and is open all day Monday through Saturday.
Thank you for supporting Todd, Debbie and their family of cooks!

The Post is planning several future events, including a Feb. 2 Super Bowl party, Feb. 8 Auxiliary
flea market and Feb. 22 golf tournament. We will host other fund-raising BBQ for Southeast Florida
Honor Flight in March.

Please remember to renew your Post dues before they expire in the upcoming months. The next
Post General Meeting is Monday, Jan. 13. I urge all members to attend.

In comradery,
Ron Ansara, Commander

VFW POST 10066
WINNERS

Teacher of the Year
Donna Vojesik
Awarded $400

Voice of Democracy
Winner
Alexandra Horton
Awarded $250

Patriot’s Pen
Winner
Kiera Wylie
Awarded $200

VFW Auxiliary News:

Happy New Year everyone! The holidays are behind us and we are looking forward to
a new year of camaraderie and teamwork in 2020. Our membership is at 100+1 with two
more members who just joined.

Our money tree winner was post member Matt Sierra. Congratulations
Matt! Auxiliary Vice President Dan Trainor made a great Santa for our
Beverly Brier December 20th Christmas party. Thanks Dan for a great job!

Auxiliary We are starting to collect donations for our February Flea Market to be
President  held on February 8th held here at the Veterans Memorial Hall. Contact any
\ Auxiliary member if you have something to donate.
Have a healthy and happy 2020!
Beverly Brier Santa Dan Trainor
Auxiliary President




